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Dear Nekesa (Harvester),


We are thrilled to share the exciting news that two of our 
boys, who joined the home in 2005, have successfully 
graduated from university in 2023. 


Evans Oketch graduated wi th a d ip loma in 
Telecommunication engineering. We are so blessed to 
have had Evans with us for many years. We know that he 
is a young man that loves technology and learning. It is 
because of you that Evans will go on to have an even 
brighter tomorrow.


Nelson Wafula graduated with a degree in statistics and 
economics. Nelson has been with us since he was a 
young boy. We have had the privilege to see him grow in 
stature, knowledge, and a mind for numbers. He is a 
bright young man. It is because of you that Nelson will 
go on to have an even brighter tomorrow.


Moses Baraka has completed high school, marking 
another significant achievement in our shared journey. 
Many of you may remember the story pf Moses. He came 
to us a when he was around 2 years old. He was found in 
a field by a worker. the Boy was beaten with scars and 
open wounds all over his body, he was malnourished, 
and abandoned in a field to die. Moses went from being 
nearly dead just 16 years earlier to now healthy, smart, 
and vibrant young man! It is because of you that Moses 
will go on to have an even brighter tomorrow.


Witnessing their journey from childhood to higher 
education has been a source of immense joy and 
fulfillment for Margaret and I. We want to say Thank you 
for partnering with Bungoma Bible Ministries! This is the 
fruit of your giving!


Building a Brighter Tomorrow

JANUARY 2024

Evan Oketch- Graduated with a degree in 
Telecommunication Engineering

Nelson Wafula - Graduated with a degree 
in Statistics and Economics.

Moses Baraka- Graduated High School
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Looking ahead, we have four more boys set to 
embark on their high school journey next year. Your 
support continues to pave the way for their bright 
futures, giving them the opportunity to pursue 
education and break the cycle of poverty.


Currently we have 9 boys continuing in High School 
and this year we will be adding 4 new boys. This will 
be 13 young men attending High School. In Kenya, 
the High School program is not National. It is 
optional. Most children do not get the option to 
attend unless their parents are financial well off to 
support their education along with room and board. 
High School requires they go live at the school for 
the 4 years of their education and only come home 
on holidays, summer breaks, and special family 
occasions. 


The Children’s Home has as many boys as allowed. 
Most are choosing a prosperous future. We are so 
blessed to be part of that future, and so very happy to 
work along side of them. Your support is vital to 
continue this march toward Kenya becoming a 
blessed nation.


The impact of your support extends far beyond the 
walls of the Bungoma Bible Children’s Home. It 
ripples through the lives of these boys, shaping 
them into individuals equipped to face the 
challenges of the world with resilience and 
determination. Your contributions are instrumental in 

creating a brighter tomorrow for 
each and every one of them, the 
future families, and the future of every 
life they touch.


Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro


4 new boys to attend High School

10 of the 13 boys to attend High School 
this year.

38 Boys saying Thank You for the food in 
their bellies, the clothes on their back, and 
their Brighter Tomorrow!
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